

LANSDOWNE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER



This week we were delighted to have a visit from the Metropolitan Police. They were in school for three hours and most groups had the opportunity to engage with them. They brought special vehicles and students had the chance to look at and try on uniforms.

They even brought in two police horses called Overcast and Erbie. The horses were a great hit with our students and may questions were asked, such as what are their favourite foods and where do they live. Their favourite foods were apples and they live in the big police station in Lewisham.

Class of the Week
Congratulations!

1 ORM



Mr Juckes



We have some images from New Start Training. Several students visit their premises in Bermondsey on a Monday mornings and the tutors there assist them with carpentry tasks.

A variety of items are being constructed at the moment, including trays, jewellery boxes, mug racks and tables.

Mr Downing



www.lansdowneschool.co.uk

